
 

  

Keep hydrated at the Cape Town Marathon this Sunday 

 

IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                                                      16 September 2015  

PenBev wishes all runners participating in the Sanlam Cape Town Marathon this weekend the very best 

for the race! 

About 12 000 athletes are expected to turn up for the race and are reminded to keep hydrated. This will 

be made possible by the generous sponsorship of Peninsula Beverages (PenBev – local bottler and 

distributor of The Coca-Cola Company products in the Western and Northern Cape) who have donated 

all the liquid refreshments to keep the athletes hydrated along the way. That’s 14 400 litres of Coca-

Cola, 840 litres of Coke Zero, 9 000 kilograms of ice and 283 000 sachets of water.  

For more information about the marathon visit http://www.capetownmarathon.com/  

For more information about PenBev, visit www.penbev.co.za or contact 021 936 5500. PenBev is also 

on Facebook www.facebook.com/PenBev.  
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